
  

   Classroom News 
Class Name: Pendennis   Term :  Summer 1 2023     Theme: Heroes, Villains and Rotten Romans  

What we have been learning: Some photos of our learning 
Hello everyone, 

 

As you can see from the snapshot of 

photos we have been very busy again.  

 

One of our main focuses this term has 

been our PSHE – Speak out, Stay Safe. This 

has built on our PANTS work we did last 

term. One element within this has been 

thinking about the safe adults in our lives 

who we can go to if we have a problem. 

It may be good to talk about this at home 

too so that they know there are people 

outside of school who they can turn to if 

they have a problem.   

 

In English we have been practicing our 

poetry skills and looking at rhyme, 

alliteration and similes so far. Maths has 

been all about time.  

 

The other big focuses in Pendennis class 

are our communication and 

independence skills. You can see this in a 

couple of the photos.  

 

Finally, in PE we have been playing 

badminton, in art we have finished 

Pointillism and have moved onto 

Kandinsky. In history we have been 

looking at Romans, Geography different 

parts of the United Kingdom and Science 

we are studying light.   

 

So you can see, we have a very busy 

timetable.  

 

Have a good half term, 

 

 

The Pendennis Team.  

 

    

 

   
 

  
 

  
 

  
 

  
   

Dates to remember  
Last day of term is Friday 26th May 2023 

School starts back on Monday 5th June 2023 
 

 


